
February 2015 WBST Board Team Meeting Minutes 

 In Attendance: Jim Hartman, Pam Hartman, Joy Gurley, Bill Huskey, Paul Carrington, Curtis 

Gurley, Karen Hart, Greg Hart 

 Corporate Fundraising: Pilot Corp. has declined sponsorship (January 28, 2015).  Bill Haslam 

stated that nothing was wrong with the application; the decision was based on the team’s 

activity (guns).  

 Window Decal Fundraiser: Still waiting on example from Tammy Breeden’s contact. 

 Pam Hartman presented a status of accounts’ payables and receivables: available upon request. 

 Pistol team-hosted competition on August 22.  Fundraiser decided by July. Raffle will occur that 

day (will include 20 knives).  We will need access to Club House.  Request 1000 yd. range to be 

closed.  

 Kentucky Pistol competition: Kentucky state match scheduled for Saturday, May 30.  It is the 

same day as the regional trap competition.   

 Pistol team national competition is in Sparta, IL.  Speak with team at next practice in March. 

 NRA grant status: the grant was submitted to include firearms and ammo for both shotgun and 

pistol team.  Will have decision soon. 

 Shotgun Training Exhibition with experienced athletes working with novice athletes.  Reschedule 

for April 4. 

 Uploading pictures to WBST site: there is an opt-out form for parents who does not wish to have 

their child’s photo on the list of athletes.  Board members voted on form.  All in favor. 

 Shotgun competitions: NWTF Shoot is March 21st (same day as pancake breakfast).  Hog Heaven 

4th Annual Youth Trap is April 25th.  Regionals are in May and June.   

 Pheasant Hunt:  February 28th.  30 athletes attending. 

 Fort Benning, GA: open to only juniors, seniors, and collegiate athletes.  We would need 

minimum of 5 athletes who shoot international skeet and trap in order to qualify for 

endowment.  We do not meet these requirements at this time. 

 Pancake breakfast is March 21st at Aubrey’s from 8:00 a.m. until 10:00 a.m.  How do we get 

better participation so we don’t get the same group participating every time we hold a fund-

raising event?  

 Pistol Raffle: Johnny Hanley has agreed to donate a custom Ruger for raffle.  Do we want to get 

a second gun from MidwayUSA and do a 2-gun raffle? 

 Will we do another Midway raffle?   

 Should we do a 1st, 2nd, and 3rd place raffle? 

 Bill Huskey offered to donate a gun to raffle. 

 Schedule annual picnic at Louisville Point Park or 911 Center or Parks and Rec. 


